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Enclosed for your review and approval is the award recommendation for the installation of dump 

truck body on Ford F750 chassis. 

 

HISTORY 

 

On September 17, 2024, Request for Proposal 23-057 Installation of dump truck body on Ford 

F750 chassis was released to the public.  The objective of the solicitation was to find qualified 

proposers to provide installation of dump body on a F750 chassis. The proposals were received 

and opened October 15, 2024 at 10:05 AM CST.  

 

AWARD RECOMMENDATION 

 

We received one proposal from East Texas Truck Systems (ETTS) for this install of dump truck 

chassis on Ford F750 chassis. The work is limited to a few vendors due to the type of work 

required in the specifications. Based on the vendor meeting the specifications as well as delivery 

of the vehicles to and from their shop in Tyler Texas, the Purchasing Department recommends 

awarding the contract to East Texas Truck Systems as the proposer.  

 

 
Kimberly Corell 

Interim Purchasing Manager 

To: John Baumgartner, City Manager 

 

From: Kimberly Corell 

 

CC: 

 

Jody Hooks, Director of Fleet 

Wesley Baker, Shop Foreman 

 

Date: 10/15/2024 

 

Re: 

 

Intent to Bid (ITB) No. 24-057 Installation of Dump Truck Body on Ford 

F750 Chassis 


